
May Newsletter 

MONTHLY VIRTUE 

Our May virtue is Wisdom. 

"Very little is needed to make a happy life, 

it is all within yourself, in your way of 

thinking." -Marcus Aurelius 

MONTHLY ACADEMIC FOCUS 

In Literacy, we are focussing on Report 

reading and writing. We are also showing 

what we know by making critical thinking 

visible in all subject areas. 

SACRAMENTS 

The 

Sacraments 

We are pleased to share that we are 

receiving our Sacraments from Father 

Maxwell. Our school Baptism is on 

Saturday, May 7 @ 1 pm at the 

Transfiguration Church. First Communion 

will be on Mother's Day on Sunday, May 8 

@ 9:30 am at the Transfiguration Church. A 

sincere "Thank You" to Mrs. Sterling for 

working with Father and preparing the 

children. As always, you are welcome to join 

us. 

CATHOLIC EDUCATION WEEK 

MENTAL HEALTH WEEK 

Catholic 

Education 

Week 

We are celebrating Catholic Education 

Week and Mental Health Week from May 

2-May 6 with various special activities in

our classrooms. 



VICTORIA DAY WEEKEND 

Holiday Weekend 

There is no school on Monday, May 23. 

Enjoy your long weekend with your families. 

EQAO 

Our Grade 3 and Grade 6 students are 

writing EQAO the week of May 30-June 3 

showing what they know. 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Our May Catholic School Council meeting is 

on Tuesday, May 31 @ 7 pm through 

Google Meet. It will also be the last one for 

this academic year. 

SCHOOL UNIFORMS 

Just a friendly reminder that school 

uniforms are mandatory Monday through 

Thursday. Every Friday is dress down day. 

Please don't hesitate to contact the school 

if you have any questions and/or concerns. 

Once again, your continued support and 

understanding are greatly appreciated. 

Yours in Catholic Education, 
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